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From the 

Director

Visit ErieBenedictines.org for event updates and 
to download sign-up forms, or send your e-mail 
address to Alumnae Director Ann Comstock at 
sbaalum@mtstbenedict.org to receive electronic 
reminders and sign-ups. If you don’t use e-mail, 
write to Ann at Mount Saint Benedict Monastery, 
6101 E. Lake Rd., Erie, PA, 16511. And whenever 
you see or hear about SBA alumnae being honored 
or highlighted for their achievements, let us know. 
Clip an article, jot it down, or call us, so we can 
share the news with all our members.

Let us pray...
For our sister alumnae who passed 
into eternity—

Marian Rastatter Haag ’32
Dolores Messmer Robinson  ’35
Ellen M. McCallion Babo   ’36
Marian Heintz Davis   ’37
Lillian Grygier Lynch   ’42
Eileen Condon Lepich   ’54
Kathleen Cagara Smith   ’70

We still have yearbooks available from 1973-75, 1977-84, and 1986-88. 

Memorabilia is available for purchase: tote bags, letter openers, tablets and  

pen-and-ink sketches of the old and new academies. Contact us at (814)  

899-0614, Ext. 2573.

The Class of ’67 announces their 40th reunion!
It will be on August 4 in the Garden Atrium of the Ambassador Hotel from 6-10 p.m. 

Graduates and their guests are welcome to attend a wonderful evening of shared memories!

Contact: Kathy Suluvski (814) 397-5413 or Ginny Kraus (814) 897-9779 / (814) 449-9502 

RSVP by July 20.

The Class of ’72 35-year reunion will be held on Saturday, August 25th at Jr.’s on 

the Bay. Invitations will be mailed soon. If you do not receive one and would like to attend, please 

contact Sharon Cross at (814) 835-1058 or e-mail to scross5424@hotmail.com

Make a contribution to the Benedictine Sisters Team

• Purchase luminaria to remember a loved one 

 or honor a survivor.

• Cheer for the Sisters Team during the Relay.

The Relay for Life Response Form is in your SBA 

newsletter OR download one at ErieBenedictines.org  

Information: Margaret Kloecker at (814) 459-8349.

Noon  
Saturday,  
July 21
to 9 a.m. 
Sunday,  
July 22
at McDowell 
Field

A Team Effort




